
STAFF REPORT 
 
TO: Grants and Community Facilities Rate Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Mike Tasman-Jones 
 
DATE: 11 May 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Golden Bay Tennis Club – RCS10-05-01 
 
 

 
REASON FOR THE REPORT 

 
The Golden Bay Tennis Club have requested an extension of the period to 
account for funds from SPARC Rural Travel Grant of $1,000 received 
October 2009.  
 
 
BACKGROUND  
 
Recipients of grants from the October 2009 round of the SPARC Rural Travel 
Fund are required to account for funds by 30 June 2010. 
 
 
DISCUSSION  
 
The Tennis Club have discussed with the Community and Recreation Advisor 
the fact that they will not have fully spent the funds allocated by the end of the 
reporting period. They were advised that they would need to request an 
extension in writing. This has now been received. It is suggested that the 
request is reasonable and that the funds will be used for the purpose of travel 
for junior members travel to competition.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
 

That the Grants and Community Facilities Rate Subcommittee extend the 
reporting period for the Golden Bay Tennis Club’s SPARC Rural Travel Grant 
of $1,000 received October 2009, to 30 June 2011. 
 
 
 
 
Mike Tasman-Jones 
Community and Recreation Advisor 
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